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Thank you to the Friends of School for our wonderful new tyre trail. I would really like a go but I think I’ll do it when no-one else can see!





FRIDAY FORTNIGHTLY


26th February 2010
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CALENDAR


Wednesday 3rd March – World Book Day dressing up - £1 donation


 Year 6 parents’ SATs meeting – 6 p.m.


Tuesday 16th March – Parents’ evening – 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.


Thursday 18th March – Parents’ evening – 


6 :00– 8:00 p.m.


Friday 19th March – Class 2 assembly – 2:00 p.m. – all welcome


Thursday 1st April – Easter service 10:00 a.m. Mickleton church – all welcome. 


Break up – 2:00 p.m.


PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ATTEND OUR PRAISE ASSEMBLIES ON FRIDAYS AT 2:30 P.M.










































































NEW CLUBS


Well done to all of the children who attended our new sports clubs this week. Gymnastics club was very well attended and the children (and staff!) worked very hard. We will be hosting a gymnastics festival at Mickleton in the near future. Details will follow shortly. I was also very impressed with the work rate of the younger children (and Mr Webb) attending multi – skills from Class 2. Thank you to our staff for giving up their time to provide these exciting opportunities. 





WORLD BOOK DAY


World Book Day takes place on Thursday 4th March. However, we will be celebrating a day early, on Wednesday 3rd March. All children are invited to come to school dressed as a book character – I am really looking forward to seeing some fabulous costumes. We will then be sharing books across school with staff moving round different classes. We are certain that children will really enjoy the day and the stories.


We would ask that children bring a donation of £1 which will be used to purchase some extra reading books for school. Thank you very much for your help. We look forward to the fantastic costumes.


MAMA MIA NIGHT


On Friday 26th March we are holding a “Mama Mia” night in school for ADULTS ONLY. We will be using the new big screen to watch the film and sing the Abba songs. I am sure that you can remember the words – and the fashions! Anyone wishing to attend should dress appropriately (lots of frilly trousers on the way) and come prepared to have fun. We would like to have drinks and nibbles as well and would ask everyone to bring their own drink and a plate of ’nibbly food’ to share. We are all looking forward to this social event. Please let Mrs Barnett know if you intend to come and join us. 








SCHOOL ADMISSIONS SEPTEMBER 2010


We look forward to welcoming many new children to our Reception class in September. If you, or a friend, have applied for a place at Mickleton please be aware that Gloucestershire is often later at confirming places than both Warwickshire and Worcestershire. This does not mean that you have not secured a place here at Mickleton. If you have any questions regarding admissions then please do come in and see me. 
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Welcome to Henry and Joe Dutton who have joined us at Mickleton this week. We are delighted to welcome them to our school.  





SICKNESS IN SCHOOL


I would just like to remind all parents and carers that if you child has vomited or had diarrhoea then they are not to return to school until 48 hours after the last bout of sickness or diarrhoea. Thank you for your help in this. It will help to minimise the chance of transferring infection around school.








